
U PTOWN IMPROVEM ENT ORGANIZATION
1341 Washington Avenue
Racine Wl 53403

October t,2009

Tom Eeg

City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wl 53403

RE: 13th Street Parking Lot

Dear Mr. Eeg:

The purpose of this correspondence is to formally request that the City of Racine consider
constructing a stairway from the lower parking lot at L3th Street and Washington Avenue to
Maiden Lane. The Uptown lmprovement Organization (UlO) Board is aware of several
companies along Maiden Lane that do not have parking lots adjacent to their facilities and
would like the opportunity to utilize this lower lot.

Should you have any quest¡ons regarding this request please do not hesitate to contact me
d irectly at 262/ 898-7 404.

Sincerelv.
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Uptown - The Heart of Racine

Kristin Niemiec on behalf of the Uptown lmprovement
Organization Board of Directors

Cc: Wally Madsen, President
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